
Comments:

Jan 27, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear   Email comments,

We need to make sure that the banks are fair in their dealings with the
general public.  Their fees are outrageous...we keep bailing them out
and all they do is kick us in the teeth in return and walk off with
more and more profits.  Thanks for your assistance on this important
issue.

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that I will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Ms. Carina Duval
Maricopa, AZ 85238-3008

Carina Duval, Maricopa, AZ

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


